
GCSANC Association Manager 

February and March were eventful months in the association office. 
I traveled to Anaheim for the GIS and Lawrence, Kansas for GCSAA 
Chapter Executive functions. Both presented great opportunities for 
me to share our association's best practices with the other chapter 
executives. To view the GIS presentation you can use the web address 
listed below. Just type it into your browser: http://www.gcsaa.org/ 
chapters/exec/pd/BallMarkRepairToolandCommunityCooperation.pdf 

The Williams' Leadership Endowment provides support for the GCSAA's 
Chapter Executives & Leaders Symposium. It provides an opportunity to 
strengthen the chapter's leadership team, build on successes, and learn 
new concepts and ideas to support chapter effectiveness. In addition, 
it provides the opportunity for education and networking to affiliate 
chapter managers and leaders. Andy Tittle of Eagle Vines Vineyard Golf 
Club and I represented GCSANC members and board of directors. The 
summary of the Affiliate Chapters symposium can be viewed at the link: 
http://www.gcsaa.org/chapters/leadership/symposium.asp 

Beginning with the May 3rd meeting at the Presidio Golf Club, all 
members with email ability will receive a meeting notice with an 
ADOBE "fill-in" form attached. You only need a current ADOBE Reader 
(Version 8 is available now.) This reader is free and will enable you 
make the meeting reservation and return it via e-mail. If you wish to 
pay for your reservation with credit card, for your protection, you should 
not return the fill in form with credit card information. Many of you 
have card information on file with the credit card processing company 
used by GCSANC. That information is securely protected resident at the 
credit card processing company. You may use that by simply placing a 
notation of "card on file" in the credit card number field. 

If you wantto register via e-mail and do not have, your credit information 
on record, call the office and we will get it setup for you. Due to the 
rising cost of mail and labor to process paper forms, we hope you will 
find this registration method convenient enough to use. It will help us 
keep operating costs down and our office productivity high. Your paper 
meeting notices will continue to arrive until we receive notification that 
you do not wish to receive them. 

Lonnie Stevens helped at Wente Vineyards during the 
Nationwide PGA Tour Event held in March. 

Low impact 4x4 chip trucks & chippers 
specially designed for golf course fairways 
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To reserve "Velet Fairways" call 888.969.TREE 
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